

11th June, 2009

Mr. Phil Johnston,
Director,
KOMpm Pty. Ltd.,
5 Ronald Avenue,
FRESHWATER. NSW 2466

Dear Phil,

Thank you very much for keeping me in the loop.

I am up to my ears in documentation, writing for both the Preventative Health Taskforce Report as well as a major WHO Report. This is on top of all of my other activities!

I am hoping that our Preventative Health Taskforce Report on Obesity will be better than that from the Parliamentary Enquiry and, hopefully, further down the track, there will be funding for community projects and YELP will get a run.

I will have another look at your materials when I get over these current hurdles and my next two overseas trips out of the way!

Yours sincerely,

Professor Paul Zimmet (O, Director Emeritus.